
Dear Mendocino County Supervisors 

 

I support the resolution to request the state and governor to re-evaluate the current management focus at JDSF to 

one that utilizes current climate goals and climate science as a guide. JDSF seems to be stuck in an out-dated 

research goal; how to maximize commercial profit from logging a redwood forest. Believe me, the private land owners 

that own the vast majority of California’s coastal redwood forest have already figured out how to take as much board 

feet without being thrown in jail.  

 

We should request that JDSF, a publicly-owned forest, be guided by current science which further investigates the 

redwood forest for carbon sequestration - the governor’s 30X30 conservation targets have already focused on OLD 

redwood forests as being unique in their ability to store carbon.  

 

Please add my support for this resolution. 

Tina Fabula 

Fort Bragg, CA 

 


